
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION FOR SUBMISSIONS OF CHANGES IN LICENSE STATUS FOR 

CUSTOMS CLEARING AGENTS’ LICENSES 2020 

 
 

For more information contact: 

Customs on: 
+260 211 382407; +260 211 382437 
+260 211 382073 
ZRA National Call Centre on  
+260 211 381111, 4111 
+260 973 301 347 / 967 826 227 
Email: advice@zra.org.zm  
 

 

The Zambia Revenue Authority (ZRA) wishes to inform the Customs Clearing Agents that 
it will be conducting the mid-year review for all licensed agents. In this regard, 
applications are invited from duly licensed Customs Clearing Agents who wish to have 
their license status changed or stations added to their already existing valid license. This 
invitation applies ONLY to the following: 

1. Duly licensed customs clearing agents that have been licensed for a period not less 
than twelve (12) months.  

2. Duly licensed customs clearing agents that wish to add Removals In Bond (RIBs) 
and/or Removals In Transit (RITs) facilities to their current license. 

3. Duly licensed Clearing Agents that wish to add stations to their license.  
All applicants are advised to strictly adhere to the guidelines as outlined in Gazette 

Notice Number 425 of 2005. The period for submission of applications will open on 

10th June, 2020 and close on 19th June, 2020 at 16:30 hours.   

Please note the application process will be manual submissions ONLY. This therefore 

means applications will NOT be submitted electronically.  

Applications should be submitted to the office of Assistant Commissioner – 

Credibility and Controls at Revenue House. For the full list of attachments for each 

category, please check the ZRA website (www.zra.org.zm) or any nearest ZRA 

customs office.   
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